
City of Deer Park

Legislation Text

710 E San Augustine
Deer Park TX 77536

Presentation of new Pierce Ladder Truck purchased by the Fire Control District.

Summary:

We have taken receipt of a new Pierce Ladder Truck.  This truck represents up-to-date technology
and firefighting equipment to serve the community and our citizens.  It is with great pride that
members of the Deer Park Fire Department and Emergency Services Division offer tours and
showcase the capabilities of this new apparatus.

Fiscal/Budgetary Impact:

No budgetary impact, the truck has already been purchased.

Go outside and take a tour of this beautiful new firetruck for our community.
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